
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF THE 

BOARD MEETING 

OF THE 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF THE 
NEW ORLEANS REGIONAL BUSINESS PARK

The Regular Board Meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the New 
Orleans Regional Business Park scheduled to take place on Friday, 
SEPTEMBER 26, 2025,  HAS BEEN CANCELLED.  The next special 
board meeting is scheduled for OCTOBER 3, 2025.  A copy of a 
preliminary notice for the October 3rd  special board meeting will be 
distributed in advance of the meeting as a reminder.

September 25, 2025




